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  March 15, 2012 

 

Merchant Mariner Examinations at MU Guam will be scheduled at 

Regional Examination Center Honolulu 
 

All mariners who wish to take examinations at Monitoring Unit (MU) located in Guam will be 

scheduled through the Regional Examination Center Honolulu (REC-HON). 

 

Contact information for REC HONOLULU: 

433 Ala Moana Blvd 

Honolulu, HI 96813 

(808) 522-8258 

 

Weblink to REC Honolulu, http://www.uscg.mil/nmc/recs/hon.asp 

 

 

Additionally, merchant mariners wanting to submit their application at MU Guam should submit 

their complete application package to any of the 17 Regional Examination Centers (REC).  The 

most efficient way to submit an application is by e-mail.  Instructions can be found on our 

website under the “REC Information” menu.  

 

For questions about the use of the new forms, please contact the NMC by email at 

iasknmc@uscg.mil or by phone at 1-888-IASKNMC.   

 

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

Anthony S. Lloyd 

Captain, U. S. Coast Guard  

Commanding Officer 
United States Coast Guard 
National Maritime Center 

100 Forbes Drive 
Martinsburg, WV  25404 
Phone:  (304) 433-3400 
Fax:  (304) 433-3409 
E-mail:  iasknmc@uscg.mil 
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